
Welcome to 
Swallowtails

Nursery



Meet the team

Mrs Wortley
Class Teacher M-W

Miss Gant
Teaching Assistant

Mrs Horton
Class Teacher Th-F



Typical session in Nursery
• The children and their family are greeted at the beginning of each session

• We have lots of play and independent learning time- Nursery Team are there to 
support the children’s next steps within their play and through adult-directed 
activities 

• We have an snack bar which is available throughout the session where the children 
can help themselves to a drink and some fruit

• We are always available for a chat any time you need us

• If your child us unable to attend a Nursery session, please call into the School Office to 
let us know



Wanderlust

In Nursery we follow the Wanderlust Curriculum. It’s a way for 
us to connect with nature and learn throughout the different 

seasons.



Outside exploration

We love exploring and learning in the Nature Area!



Developing our muscles!!

3 and 4 year old’s hands are still developing so in Nursery 
place a big focus on developing the muscles in children’s 

arms, shoulders, wrists, hands and fingers. This helps them to 
develop these muscles which will support early writing skills.



Developing our muscles!



Family Learning

We love having our families in to share our learning 
with!



Tapestry
We use Tapestry in Nursery to capture your child’s learning. Tapestry is 
an online learning journey which you can access at home to view your 

child’s learning and achievements.  Parents/carers are also able to 
upload pictures and videos of the lovely things you do as a family outside 
of Nursery. Time is then given for children to share their ‘Wow moments’ 

with their friends.



Nursery uniform
• Grey trousers, skirt or dress (something your child can get out of easily when they use the 

toilet)

• School summer dress

• White polo t-shirt

• Red jumper or cardigan

• Sensible school shoes (no laces please- to enable children to become independent at getting 
their shoes on and off themselves)

Please ensure you label all items of clothing.

This can be purchased from Birds in Dereham- more information on our school website. 



What to bring:
• Small bag of spare clothes (these don’t have to be 

school uniform)

• Spare set of named wellies that can be left at Nursery

• No toys please (unless they are for comfort)


